








The following actions are planned to address the causes of the Gender Pay Gap and effect change in the future:

• The continued pursuit of creating a diverse leadership team that reflects the talent, expertise, 

and perspectives of the entire workforce. To that end, a Main Board succession, transition and 

business plan (2024 to 2028) has set a goal of a 20% Female Representation in Senior 

Executive Roles by 2028.

• Continued support for the promotion of STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering and 

Mathematics) to female students at second level, through attendance at certain events 

(such as those organised by Engineers Ireland and University College Dublin such as a STEM 

Career expo and networking sessions) and sponsorship.

• Continuing to build on our relationships with colleges to help attract top talent within the 

Graduate pool and promoting careers in construction, particularly within main contracting.   

• We are working towards achieving its EDI Gold Accreditation with the Irish Centre for 

Diversity.

• Our recently established EDI&B Committee will roll out initiatives including our company 

newsletter (Issue 1 in October 2024), and it will promote the setting up of Employee Resource 

Groups that allow members to foster community around shared interests and objectives that 

contribute to a more supportive, diverse, and inclusive work environment.

• We will ensure our policies and procedures are free of gender bias, explicit and implicit, and 

compliant with employment legislation and best practice. 

What Further Actions are Planned in 2025 and Beyond?
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